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... As the prairie stretches out until it becomes one with the sky, let us reach out to touch and be one with the natural world and with one another. 
From our Bond of Union. February 18, 2001 
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I PRAIRIE CALENDAR 
~COMJNG ... ANNUAL PRAIRIE SERVICE 
AUCTION ... Sunday, March 11, 12:00~ 

Saturday, February 24 
Playreaders at Rachel Siegfried's home, 271-2173. 

Sunday, February 25 
9:00am 
Choir Rehearsal 
10:00am 
"Socially Acceptable Bragging". Erin Bosch will 
lead Prairie in discovering something to shout 
about. 

Sunday, March 4 
9:00am 
Choir Rehearsal 
10:00am 
Susan Hagstrom continues her lay ministry, 
discussing "Skepticism, Character, and 
Joie de Vie". 
11:45am 
Open Book Club discussion downstairs. Bring a bag 
lunch. (See RSVP for details.) 

Sunday, March 11 
9:00am 
Choir Rehearsal 
10:00am 
"Science and Spirituality". Our guest speaker is 
radio host, Judith Strasser. 
11:45am. 
Pizza lunch, followed by Service Auction 

Tuesday, March 13 
7:00pm 
Board Meeting. All members may attend. 

Sunday, March 18 
10:00am 
"Science and Spirituality" ( continued). Presented by 
Judith Strasser. 
11:30am 
Secret Friends Party. Meet your secret friend and/or 
enjoy a potluck lunch. All are invited. 

Sunday, March 25 
10:00am 
"Prison Reform". Guest speaker is Judy Washbush. 

Next Prairie Fire deadline is 
Sunday, March 4, 2001 



DETAILS OF UPCOMING EVENTS 
Sunday, February 25 
Socially Acceptable Bragging· 
After a brief introduction, we'll get into small 
groups and share one or two things that we are 
proud of This will be a great opportunity for others 
to hear something about you. These can be large 
(Nobel Prize?) or small ( comforted a friend?). 

Sunday, March 4 
Skepticism, Character and Joie de Vie 
Many people ask - what are skeptics like? What do 
they do? Come and here Susan Hagstrom tell about 
her four favorite founding fathers of the first 
modern skeptical organization. 

Sunday, March 11 
Prairie Service Auction 
After the Sunday program, we'll hold our service 
auction with a pizza lunch at 11 :45am and auction 
at 12:00pm. See 'Our Society' for details. 

joUR SOCIETY 

Valentine Intergenerational 
On February 11th, the Converse family treated us to 
a Valentine Intergenerational that included the 
familiar European-based tradition, as well as a 
lesser-known Japanese variation. To start off, Kate 
Skog sang beautifully, a haunting love song, 
accompanied by Doleta. We heard about the 
Japanese annual tradition of honoring loved ones by 
decorating and displaying large banners, and we 
created some ourselves. Then we heard the legend 
of St. Valentine and his original love letters, which 
evolved into our February tradition. Finally, we 
made and exchanged Valentines, enjoyed 
traditional chocolate kisses, and were led by Tara in 
a fun Japanese dance. Thanks to Randy, Kathy, 
Mei-Lien and Tara for a wonderful program to 
brighten our February day! 

Robin Carre, Introduction to Our Whole Lives 
for Adults (part 2) 
On Sunday, February 18, Robin Carre continued his 
lay ministry on the OWL curriculum, inviting us to 
participate in some very interactive exercises. He 
revealed the results of our sexual attitudes survey: 
we seem to be rather middle of the road, but with a 

high acceptance for diverse sexual identities. Next 
Robin introduced the Robert Sternberg model of the 
triangular nature of human love, comprising 
Passion, Intimacy and Commitinent (varying 
degrees of each are possible). In a skit, Erin Bosch 
and Rick Owens illuminated the different male and 
female points of view on commitment. After 
defining intimacy, we imagined the intimate 
conversations that must now preface each 
sexual relationship in order to ensure protection 
against STDs and AIDS. Finally, we each "voted" a 
personal percentage value on the sexual component 
of love; these ranged widely from 30% to 90%. 

Other topics covered in the curriculum include 
Adultery; Lulls in attraction; Gay and Lesbian 
issues; Alternatives; Family, Aging and Health; and 
others. The curriculum is available downstairs at 
Prairie, just ask Randy or Robin. Thanks again to 
Robin for a stimulating program on a stimulating 
subject! 

Prairie Service Auction 
March 11 we'll hold our annual fun and exciting 
service auction with a pizza lunch at 11 :45am and 
auction at noon. 
We are still looking for offerings. So far we are 
offering the following items and more: personal 
retreat at St. Benedict's, Ethnic Connection 
performance, a weekend of child care, home repair, 
"A Day in the Country", small sewing repairs, 
strawberry-rhubarb pie, photo session (professional 
level), pumpkin pie, home-made oatmeal bread, 
farm weekend, chart of your family tree, horseback 
ride, stamp art workshop, personal web site, phobia 
care, garden tilling, extended Saturday night 
childcare, personal finance workshop, politics or 
economics workshop. Let your imagination be your 
guide, you could give hula-hoop or yo-yo lessons, 
help with the internet, etc, Guaranteed to be fun, 
interesting, a lot oflaughs, and a few oooo's. If you 
have a need, I'll see ifl can find someone to fill 
it!!!! Call Bob Reuschlein 848-5248 or e-mail 
earlwal@itis.com 

Prairie Board and Lay Ministry Nominations 
If you're interested in serving on the Prairie Board 
as an officer or committee chairperson, or if you 
have a recommendation to make, please contact a 
member of the Committee on Committees. Our 

2 


